Primary Sources

"Behind the Scenes: Battle of the Sexes." Khou.com, 28 Mar. 2021,

This picture represents the match that took place in Texas between BJK and Bobby Riggs. It took place in the Houston Astrodome where the tough battle was fought between the two players. This was a big part of the project for a picture to go along with what was going on between the two and what was going on at the time of the match.

King, Billie Jean. "Battle of the Sexes Tennis Match: Billie Jean King." Billie Jean King Enterprises, 27 Sept. 2017,

This website was made by Billie Jean King and it gave us a perspective on what the Battle of the Sexes was like for her as a woman. This website gave us lots of real information about Billie and what her opinions were on the match, as well as her opinions of the impact of the match.

Billie Jean King: Tennis Champion & Activist, MAKERS, 15 Feb. 2015,

We used this site on our pages of our website and it was a key factor to making the pages. Between the two Riggs and King, had a very competitive ending too. We used this sight for quotes, media and a voice for our project.

Jones, Kathleen B. "Reflections of a Revolutionary Moment." OpenDemocracy, 6 May 2014,

We used this website to find a picture. This picture was used for equality and for women's rights protests. We thought this would add some interesting photography to our project.

Dismore, David M. "Today in Feminist History: Kennedy Signs Equal Pay Act (June 10, 1963)." *Ms. Magazine*, 5 June 2020,

We used this website for a picture. We used this picture to tell the story of JFK signing the Equal Pay act. We thought this would be important to our project because we could use it as a primary source and it would be a good picture to be a part of the page.

Maslin, Janet. "Looking Back at a Domestic Cri De Coeur." *The New York Times*, The New York Times, 18 Feb. 2013,

We thought Betty Friedan was a good picture to put into our project because she did many things for women in history. This picture was used on one page but is a great picture that shows what women stood up for in this time period. We used many pictures in our primary sources to tell the story along with the story itself. "Title IX Timeline | Timetoast Timelines." *Title IX Timeline*, Airaheta, 15 July 2009, https://www.timetoast.com/timelines/title-ix-timeline-ad6ffe15-dae0-4969-997e-4952258be1ec.

Title IX is a very important time in history especially for women and women in sports. We thought we could tie this into our project because it was a big debate on whether or not women could play "mens" sports. We used this source for a picture.

Livaudais, Stephanie, et al. "It Was a Scary Moment for Us': The Original 9 Celebrate WTA Independence Day." *Women's Tennis Association*, 26 Sept. 2018,

This article was used to show the one dollar contract that the "Original 9" signed into place. It also was used to show that women can get paid equally as men too. The original 9 was also an important key detail of our project.

"Billie Jean King Wins in Straight Sets against Bobby Riggs in 1973's 'Battle of the Sexes'." *Nydailynews.com*, 19 Sept. 2015,

This article was used as a primary source. The picture is used on one of our last pages and shows a significant place in history. Billie Jean King was shown in this picture as well as Bobby Riggs on the court.

"All in by Billie Jean King Review – Game, Set and Match." The Guardian, Guardian News and Media, 4 Sept. 2021,

We used this website to find a picture of Riggs and King's friendly competition. It gave us an interesting look on the two players during the match. I used lots of pictures in the project because it showed real key events from the time of the match.

National ENQUIRER Staff Sep 25, and National ENQUIRER Staff. "Billie Jean King's 'Battle of the Sexes' Was Rigged." *National Enquirer*, 26 Sept. 2017,

This website was used for a picture. This picture represents the time that King and Riggs were brought onto the court. This was right before the match and we thought it was an important picture because it showed what they looked like and it showed how they were brought out onto the court.

Mike Miller September 28, 2017 10:07 AM. "When Billie Beat Bobby: The True Story behind Battle of the Sexes." *PEOPLE.com*, Mike Miller , 28 Dec. 2017,

We used a picture to tell the story of this match. King and RIggs were both great teammates on and off the court. This was a great picture to represent the two after the match and what their relationship with each other was like.

Secondary Sources

History.com Editors. "Women's History Milestones: A Timeline." History.com, A&E Television Networks, 26 Feb. 2019,

This website gave us important details throughout the women's history milestones. One of the big milestones that was hit was the Battle of the Sexes. This article was a key factor to our project and gave us lots of ideas for our project.

Augustyn |, Adam. "Battle of the Sexes." *Encyclopædia Britannica*, Encyclopædia Britannica, Inc.,

This Britannica source gave us the information we needed to know, key knowledge in our project. I used the facts of what happened on the court before the match happened. The conflict of the battle of the sexes shows the future of women ahead.

Barca, Jerry. "Why 'Battle of the Sexes' Matters." Forbes, Forbes Magazine, 20 Sept. 2017,

This article helped us understand more from the history of the tennis match. It helped us with the timeline of our project, as well as some of the things that Billie went through. We also used some quotes from this source.

Greenspan, Jesse. "Battle of the Sexes': When Billie Beat Bobby." *History.com*, A&E Television Networks, 20 Sept. 2013,

This article gave us a few of history's photos with Billie Jean King in them as well as Bobby Riggs. This article also gave us some facts to use. It told us some important information about the women's impact after the Battle of the Sexes match went on.

Wysk, et al. "48 Years Ago Today: Billie Jean King Defeated Bobby Riggs in Battle of the Sexes." *Women You Should Know*®, 21 Sept. 2021,

This source gave us information about what was going on at the time of Battle of the Sexes. The sources also talked about the information going on at the time about women rights and the aftermath of the tennis match. We also used some quotes from the website into our own website.

"Four Decades after the Battle of the Sexes, the Fight for Equality Goes On." The Guardian, Guardian News and Media, 11 Mar. 2017,

This article gave us a few of history's photos with Billie Jean King in them as well as Bobby Riggs. This article also gave us some facts to use. It told us some important information about the women's impact after the Battle of the Sexes match went on.

Kostman, Samuel. 20th Century Women of Achievement. R. Rosen Press, 1976.

This book gave us information about the women of centuries but the one part of the story we focused on was Billie Jean King. This gave us more details about what life was like for Billie. We took some quotes from this and also some information about the match.